
 

Date: April 26th, 2023                Time: 6:30 pm 

Place: Cameron Public School Library 

ATTENDANCE: (indicated with an X, in no particular order)  

 2022/2023 PARENT 
MEMBERS 

CAMERON SCHOOL PARENTS/GUARDIANS/GUESTS 

X Aastha Singh (Co-Chair) X P. Bonavota (Principal) X Kate   

X Robert Matthews 
(Treasurer) 

  X Sonia   

X Aazra Nahas (Secretary)       

X Dena        

X Juliano       

X        

        

 
All are welcome! Cameron's parents/guardians are encouraged to read each month’s School Council 
meeting minutes, attend meetings to participate in discussions and assist with making decisions.   

 The minutes from past meetings can be viewed here:  

https://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/cameron/School-Council/Agendas-and-Minutes  

 
Mark your calendars! The meeting for the year 2023 will be held on the 4th Wednesday of each month 
from 6:30 pm to 7:30 pm:  

24th May 2023 
 
 

 

 

https://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/cameron/School-Council/Agendas-and-Minutes
https://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/cameron/School-Council/Agendas-and-Minutes


Meeting Minutes:  
 

Message from the Principal 
• The staffing model has been updated, as per projections, there are 2 Grade 1 classes. Projections 

may change with additional students. 
• Allocation received so far include are 2 lunch room supervisors, 1 EA and 1 staff allocated in the 

office. Three teachers are on leave next year and those positions to be filled in. 
• School survey was sent twice to the parents to get their feedback. Requests to be considered. 
• The grade 5 graduation is scheduled on 27th June likely at 10 in the morning. Scheduled to take 

place in the gym. Gym has a maximum capacity of 140 numbers if chairs are put in as per safety 
standard. 

• The requirements from the school for the spring fair include tables, chairs, extension cords, 
speakers and electricity.  
 
 

Fundraising events 
• Book Bazaar update: To be conducted at the spring fair instead of a separate event. If there are 

any balance books to be sold at the Spring concert. 
• The number of orders for lunch lady have been comparatively less hence brainstorming ideas on 

how to increase sales were discussed. Suggestions given were: to change the day instead of 
Monday or look for another vendor with better menu options or opt for a sub day instead of 
lunch lady. 

• Spring fair update: Since there are shortage of tables Pat has suggested to check with Churchhill 
and Willodale 

 
Other updates 

• The previous minutes were approved.  
 

 
 

The meeting ended at 7:30 pm. 
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